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Grade Level Enrollment Transfer/Withdraw Re-Enroll 

K 1 0 0 

1 0 0 0 

2 1 0 0 

3 2 0 0 

4 1 0 0 

5 3 2 0 

6 4 0 0 

7 2 0 0 

8 7 1 0 

9 6 0 0 

10 8 2 0 

11 12 2 0 

12 25 4 2 

Totals: 72 11 2 

 

 

We are very happy that our enrollment increased by 10 students this month.  Most of 

these students are from referrals from the McMinnville branch of YOOP.  We will be 

holding an open house at their McMinnville office and their Newberg office this month to 

talk to prospective students about our school.  The majority of YOOP students who enroll 

with us are within one year of graduating, but need some flexibility in their schedules.  

We are pleased to offer the flexibility they need to earn their diploma. 

 

Sheridan AllPrep is offering an educational tour to Greece in Spring 2015.  This will be 

done through EF Tours.  The tour is open to all students and adults who are interested in 

attending.  For more information, follow this link: http://www.eftours.com/tour-

website/1551016RV. 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Jesse Eisenschmidt, Principal 

Sheridan AllPrep Academy 


